
 

 

Celebrating 2017/18 

South Gippsland Shire Council adopted the 2017/18 Annual Report following its meeting this 

week. 

The Draft 2017/18 Annual Report had been out for public comment for two weeks after it was 

endorsed by Council at the September meeting. No changes were required as a result of the 

consultation period.  

The report provides a summary of Council’s achievements, challenges and performance 

measures for the last financial year.   

South Gippsland Shire Mayor Councillor Lorraine Brunt was pleased to have the 2017/18 

Annual Report finalised. 

“Council is proud to have the 2017/18 Annual Report completed so we can acknowledge the 

last twelve months of our operations. 

“Despite challenges we have experienced it is fantastic to report on our achievements such 

as our $9 million investment into road infrastructure and the completion of the Foster 

Streetscape just to name a few. 

“We can now focus on the next year ahead and keep striving to achieve the best results for 

our region,” said the Mayor. 

Individuals wishing to view the 2017/18 Annual Report can visit Council’s website 

www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/annualreport.  
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